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. The contract between the State and the Public Employees Federation
representing employees in the Professional, Scientific and Technical services
negotiating unit includes an increase in holiday compensation for Thanksgiving
and Christmas Day.

Employees eligible to receive additional compensation for time worked
on Thanksgiving or Christmas Day will receive payment calculated at time and
one-half or .15 of their biweekly gross salary, including any additional salary
factors. Holiday pay for less than a full day should be prorated.




